
Parent carer information sheet – survey for SEN Units and 

Resourced Provision  

 

This survey is run by the Department for Education (DfE) and is intended to gather views 
from parents and carers who have or have had a child attending a SEN unit or resourced 
provision, or a school’s own unit for SEND provision.  

What do we mean by SEN unit or resourced provision? 

SEN units or resourced provision are SEND provisions within mainstream schools which 
are commissioned by the Local Authority. Admissions for these units are generally done 
through the Local Authority via the Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) process, 
whereas school’s own units typically have no Local Authority involvement and support 
pupils already on the school’s roll (who may or may not have EHCPs). For the purposes 
of this survey we will refer to both LA and schools provisions collectively as ‘bases’.   

Why are we running this research? 

The Department for Education, part of the UK government, is running this research to 
learn what parents and carers think about the bases that their children receive SEND 
support from at their mainstream school.  

We will write a report with the information we collect which may be published 
externally. Your name and your school’s name will not be included in the report, and you 
will not be able to tell who responded to our survey from the report. It is anonymous.  

Privacy statement  

You are responding to this survey anonymously. We plan to publish the results of this 
survey and we will not be able to identify you in our published report. No names of 
individuals or schools will be disclosed in any verbal or written reporting by the 
Department for Education without your consent. Any information you provide will be 
handled securely in line with the GDPR and the Data Protection Act 2018. We will not be 
able to identify you from the survey data however we may share your data with other 
organisations if you notify us of an issue regarding safeguarding of children and young 
people.  

We will ask you the name of the school that your child attends only for the purpose of 
reporting any safeguarding concerns that you might tell us about in the survey. We will 
store the name of the school separately to your survey response to make sure we 
cannot identify you from the information you tell us.  

You can find our full Department for Education privacy notice here. 

Questions? Get in touch 

If you have any questions about this survey or require the survey in another language, 
you can contact SEND.Reseach@education.gov.uk to find out more.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/privacy-information-parents-and-legal-guardians/privacy-information-parents-and-legal-guardians
mailto:SEND.Reseach@education.gov.uk

